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The plan in the National Highways submission risks destroying
archaeological evidence at one of the most important pre-historical
sites in the world.  The Advisory Commission has proposed reasonable and
realistic plans to mitigate this and they should be followed.  To do
otherwise would be short-sighted in the extreme.  I continue to object
to the current plans and fully expect that they be submitted to further
public scrutiny.

Sincerely, Christopher Burrows




